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Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

7 August 2017
Mr. Gene Schaerr

Schaerr Duncan LLP
1717 K Street NW
Suite 900

Washington, DC 20006

Reference: F-2017-02221

Dear Mr. Schaerr:

On 20 July 2017, the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator received
your 13 July 2017 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for:

1. All policies, procedures, and reports involving the process for unmasking,
or requesting unmasking, including reports on any incidents of policy
violations, from January 1, 2015 to February 1, 2017

2. All documents concerning the unmasking, or any request for unmasking,
of any person listed below, from January 1, 2015 to February 1, 2017:

Steve Bannon

Rep. Lou Barletta
Rep. Marsha Blackburn
Florida Attorney General Pam Bondi
Rep. Chris Collins
Rep. Tom Marino
Rebekah Mercer
Steven Mnuchin

Rep. Devin Nunes
Reince Priebus
Anthony Scaramucci
Peter Thiel

m. Donald Trump Jr.

n. Eric Trump

o. Ivanka Trump

p. Jared Kushner

q. Rep. Sean Duffy

r. Rep. Trey Gowdy

S. Rep. Dennis Ross

t. Pastor Darrell C. Scott
u. Kiron Skinner
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3. All documents concerning the upstreaming of the names of any individual
listed in Question 2 above, from January 1, 2015 to Feburary 1, 2017,

The FOIA authorizes federal agencies to collect fees for records services. Based on
the information provided in your letter, we determined that your request falls into the “all
other” fee category, which may require you to pay applicable search and copying fees (if
any) beyond the first 100 pages of reproduction and the first two hours of search time,
which are free. Copies are ten cents per page. We note your agreement to pay up to
$2,000. As you requested, we will notify you if fees exceed that amount.

Our officers will review your request and will advise you should they encounter
any problems or if they cannot begin the search without additional information. We have
assigned your request the reference number above. Please use this number when
corresponding so that we can identify it easily. Unless you object, we will limit our search
to CIA-originated records covering the date range as described in your request.

Sincerely,

g

Allison Fong
Information and Privacy Coordinator



